

Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY AND PUBLIC WORKS

Jim Gmy Mayor Richard Moloney Commissioner

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor Jim Gray and Ufban County Council

FROM:

Richard Moloney, Commissioner

Department of Environmental Quality and Public Works

Steve Feese, Director

Division of Waste Management

DATE:

March 8, 2013

RE:

Routeware Support Plan for the Next Five Years

The Division of Waste Management is requesting renewal of the Routeware Support Plan for the Routing Project for the next five (5) calendar years in the amount of \$488,268.00.

The requested support plan will enable the new DWM routing system (Routeware) to have the upgrades and technical support which will be necessary to maintain the most efficient and improved reliability.

This request is fully budgeted and will be funded through the Urban Service Fund.